
 

 
Following the success and positive feedback from the last few years, the group annual 
dinner will be returning to Hazel Grove Golf Club this year on Saturday 12th January 
2019. You will enjoy a 3 course carvery dinner prepared by an excellent local chef 
followed by coffee and an evening of dancing, with the night starting at 7 for 7.30. 
 
We have a DJ this year who will be spinning the discs to ensure that a good night is had 
by all. 
 
We have maintained the cost at £22.50 per head which means the support of you and 
your friends is essential to the success of the event so please feel free to invite friends 
and family. 
 
Payment should be made at time of booking with cheques payable to 3rd Hazel Grove Scout 
Group. Please hand any monies to Alan Marsh AGSL or any section leader before 27th 
December 2018. 
 
Hazel Grove Golf Club can cater for any dietary requirement, please let us know at the time of 
booking so that we can inform the chef.  
 
If you have any queries please call Alan on 0161 483 6874 or email agsl@3hg.org 
 
We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your continued 
support. 
Any unwanted Christmas presents? Please bring them along for the raffle! 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Please reserve _______ places for me at the 3rd Hazel Grove Annual Dinner on the 
12th January 2019. 
 
 
Name __________________________________ 
 
 
I / we have the following dietary requirements: 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
 
I enclose a cheque for £______ payable to 3rd Hazel Grove Scout Group 

   Annual Group Dinner            

Saturday 12th January 2019 


